
POLICE & FIRE COMMITTEE MINUTES 

June 4, 2012 

 

 

Attendees:   JK Byar, Rich Bardach, William Doering, Ed Hattenbach,  Scot Lahrmer, Rich 

Wallace, Len Puthoff, and Tom Muething 

 

The meeting was called to order for the purpose of discussing a possible dispatching services 

agreement between Silverton and Amberley. Under this proposed agreement, Amberley would 

provide dispatching services to Silverton for a 3 year period and Amberley would receive 

compensation of $85,000 for the first year and 87,550 per year for the following 2 years. 

 

Scot Lahrmer explained the background to this proposed agreement. The proposed agreement is 

the result of ongoing discussions between the communities of Silverton, Deer Park and 

Amberley to explore ways for the communities to more cost effectively provide services to their 

respective residents. 

 

Chief Wallace then explained how the services would be provided to Silverton from our existing 

Dispatch operation. There will be incremental costs to provide the services but the Chief is very 

confident that Amberley will net at least $40,000 on an annual basis. This is a win/win for the 

two communities because Silverton will be able to lower their costs and maintain service and 

Amberley will also lower its’ net costs. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

      

 

                                                                         Tom Muething 

                                                                         Chairman, Police & Fire Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


